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Dredging & Enabling Works – Number One Rolling Dolphin Navigation Lights 
 

Mariners are advised that due to enabling works taking place, in advance of marine construction works planned for 
next year, the number one rolling dolphin and subsequent navigation lights (Two fixed vertical Green) have been 
removed from station.  
 

Mariners are reminded to navigate in this area with extreme caution, with minimum wash and keeping a 

good look out.  

All vessels should monitor VHF channel 14. 

 

                 

 
 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 
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